








NICHOLAS COOPER 
FS.A. F.R.Hist.Soc 

25, SEYMOUR ROAD, SWI8 5JB 
02088746869 nc@nicholascooper.co.uk 

29 May ;2. l \ I ? 

Dear John 

I remember with much pleasure a tour of the gunpowder mills a few years 
ago when you took a party of the RA!. So I thought of you when I saw the 
enclosed at a car boot sale & thought you ought to have it. (The light repair on 
the back is mine, using conservation tape.) The performers' names seem to come 
straight from Mr.Pooter. Wouldn't it be fun to re-enact the evening? 

I hope you flourish - it would be nice to meet up. 

With all good wishes 




